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NBRC Seeks Request for Quotes for Environmental Review Consultant 
 
2021-01-27 
 
 
As part of its mission to increase economic opportunities in its service area, the Northern 
Border Regional Commission (NBRC) seeks interested contractors to assist in the evaluation 
and completion of documentation for funded projects required to complete a complex 
environmental review process prior to the obligation of federal funds. 
 
Please view the details of the RFQ here.  
 
 
Submittal of RFQ documentation to NBRC 
 
Complete RFQ documentation must be submitted to NBRC Program Director, Andrea Smith at 
asmith@nbrc.gov no later than 5:00 p.m. EST on February 15, 2021. 
 
 
Contact NBRC Program Director Andrea Smith for more information 603-369-3001 x3 or 
asmith@nbrc.gov  
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